
August 31, 2021 

 

To whom it may concern, 

KCGP has experienced a failure of our FM transmitter and due to financial constraints of the station 
owner, Calvary Chapel of Grants Pass, has been unable to repair it. 

We are filing this STA in hopes of giving the station time to fund necessary repairs to continue operation. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Jeremy McElroy 

Technician 

KCGP Radio, Calvary Chapel of Grants Pass 


